
Freedom of information request NCC-035953-18 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request, please find attached an excel spreadsheet 
which details the response to some of the points raised. 
 
For ease I have provided a response alongside the following points: 
 
Q1. Nottinghamshire County Council do not hold this information. 
Q5 Nottinghamshire County Council do not hold this information, you may have already approached 
the local Health authority who may be able to assist with this information. 
7. Are the care home rooms for over 65 year olds required to have any of the following in order for a 
resident funded by the local authority to be placed there:  
a. an en-suite WC? - No 
b. Single occupancy room (excluding couples)? - No 
c. A minimum care regulatory rating? - No 
d. Any additional criteria? - No 
 
I trust this information will be of assistance to you. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to the 
Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 
e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Chief Executives Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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